The theme for the month of October is “communication.”

Socktober! Barnhill Memorial School is celebrating Socktober. Please bring in new socks and give them to your homeroom teacher! We want to help our community by donating the socks to the shelters in Saint John.
We still have to be very careful about keeping the school clean and sanitized. Please wash your hands and clean your desks between classes.
Kiwanis Calendars – All money and stubs were due on Tuesday! We need to get all the information back to Kiwanis.
We hope to be able to make the announcements of the winners for Monday, October 18th.
· There will be a prize awarded to the one student who sells the greatest numbers of calendars.
· There will be a prize awarded to the grade level who sells the greatest number of calendars.
· There will be a prize awarded to the one homeroom in EACH grade level who sells the greatest number of calendars.

Athletics and Activities:
Boys Soccer – Sadly, after a great effort, the boys’ soccer team was defeated by Millidgeville North 3-0.
Hockey – if you are interested in trying out, please come get a form in the office. The cost is $100.00
There is a girls soccer game on Monday, here, versus Millidgeville North. Come out and cheer on the girls!

The Lost and Found is filling up, please take the opportunity during breaks or lunch to look through the lost and found to reclaim your items.
                        

Have a fabulous Friday.

